The whole family volunteers every year!
Pictured, from left to right: Viviana, Dan, Nathan, Nicole.
To the left of Santa is Karol, then Santa himself, Allie, and Myan.

“The For the Need holiday party for children that is done every year in December makes a huge difference for the kids and families
who are inpatient and outpatient during the Holiday Season. It’s really hard for these families to go through the Holiday season at the
hospital, this allows them to feel normal and be a part of the event For the Need Foundation provides. Bringing lunch, gifts,
Santa Claus, and joy to the hospital during that time of year is very meaningful. The families, the kids and the hospital staff talk
about this event long after we've left and cleaned up. It’s also very meaningful for the staff members.”

Maria Tome

Director of the Child Life Program
LAC USC Medical Center
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